
March 4th, 2021 MEETING
Meeting called to order at 7:02PM
** Not enough members were present at the meeting to allow for a vote **

Roll call of officers: All Present.

Meeting Minutes: Tabled to next month’s meeting. 

Mail: NRA Magazine 

Bills: Table to e-board. 

Conservation/Stocking: N/A

Scholarship: N/A 

Legislative: New Bills, No. 805 and No. 759.

By-Laws: One more e-board meeting and done.

Acton Fair: N/A

Gun Show: N/A

Hunter Safety: State posted w/ in ages 10-15, cannot completely do Hunter Safety online; will 
still need to have some hands-on instruction. Only a couple of in person classes are currently 
listed. 

Trap Shoot: N/A

Membership:  We currently have 592 Members. Motion to accept new members tabled to next 
meeting. 

Building: N/A

Sanford Range: Committee head chair is currently vacant. Contact Zack if you are interested. 
Looking pretty good. The rope on the pistol rage was messed up.  

Berwick Range: Not much has changed. Ground still frozen, so not spreading stone until it 
thaws. Firewood in the shed is gone. There is still a large pile that needs to be split /cut. Put 
together a work party in the spring? Possibly rent a wood splitter for a week to help. 

Parliamentary: 

Publicity: 



Cowboys: Maybe canceling a shoot in August. Will let the club know when sure. 

Archery: Vacant

3-Gun Shoot: Vacant

USPSA: Waiting to start. Budget to come next month.

Range Safety: Bags of salt? Sand at Door? Zach will drop off on Saturday. 

Elections of Motions: 
There were not enough members present at the March meeting to be able to have a vote. 
Majority of items were tabled to next meeting or e-board. 

Election of Officers: N/A

Unfinished Business: E-board was cancelled. Was broadcasted on Channel 6, 8, & 13. Also 
posted on Website (new) and Facebook page. 

New Business:  Virtual Meeting; Allow video/ members to attend meeting virtually? Stream? 
Table to e-board. 
Civilian Marksmanship; We are now officially Civilian Marksmanship members now. 
Berm Work; Closing in the middle range? Will look around in the spring. 
Neighbors in Berwick; Zach had a chat with one of the range’s neighbors; It’s a little louder than 
normal. Will look into purchasing Evergreen shrubs/hedges to plant along the side of the range 
to help with noise reduction. 

For the good of the organization: Club Raffle (Ticket) won by Art Lamontagne. Club raffle 
(Book) won & lost by Nathan Levesque.

Calendar of Monthly Events:
Pistol Shoot – Sunday March 7th @ 9:00am - Sanford Range
Next Club Meeting – April. 1st @ 7:00pm
E-board Meeting – March. 13th @ 6:00pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:34pm


